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Update: 
The tender recently advertised by the Integrated 
Accommodation Commissioning team for Integrated 
Rehabilitation Beds due to commence in March has been 
postponed. In our discussions with potential providers it has 
become apparent that we need to further explore the 
commissioning model, to bring together the provision of the 
care home bed, therapy, GP and nursing. We will be holding 
further discussions with HCPA and the provider market in the 
coming months to talk through options.  Our aim is to tender 
in the Autumn of 2017 in order to have the new model in 
place from April 2018. 
 
We would like to thank all providers for their interest in this 
opportunity to date and we are confident that through this 

period of further development we will achieve a model which 
is efficient and effective for providers, commissioners and 
most importantly the service users. 
 
Rosa Manning 
Commissioning Officer 
Integrated Accommodation Commissioning Team 
 

 

 

 

 


